## **Join Our E-mail Notification Service**

To receive Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Alabama e-mail notifications when we add something new to the Internet, send an e-mail with your National Provider Identifier (NPI) to **provider\_notify@bcbsal.org** or complete the following form and send it to the address or fax number below:

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Alabama Attention: Network Communications Post Office Box 360040 Birmingham, Alabama 35236-9814 Fax Number: 205 220-0752

Name:	
(Please print.)	
NPI:	
Telephone Number:	
Address:	
E-mail Address:	
Would you like to discontinue receiving paper copies of provider publications (e.g., <i>SpeBulletins, ProviderFacts</i> , etc.)?	ecial
Yes No	

You do not have to discontinue receiving paper copies of provider publications to be added to our e-mail notification process.



An Independent Licensee of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association.